
 
 

Aspirational Together Advancement Merits 

 

 

   Beyond Academic Achievement 

  

   Beyond the Individual 

 

   Beyond Selflessness 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The ATAM Academy 

Little Heath, Off Barley Lane, 

Romford RM6 4XX 

Tel: 020 8252 9831 

Email: info@atamacademy.com 

Web: www.atamacademy.com 

Principal: Chris Steed 

 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As the summer months become a distant memory, we have now just reached the end 

of our second full week and with the opening of our 6th form the academy is close to 

being full.   

All new intakes in nursery, reception, Year 7 and Year 12 have settled well and there 

is a lot of positivity and buzz around the learning in the classrooms across all phases of 

the academy. 

Stakeholder Engagement 

The Trust are holding a Stakeholder Engagement Meeting which will take place on 24th 

September 2024 at 5.30pm – 6.30pm, at Atam Academy. 
Your insights and contributions are invaluable to us as we seek to foster a collaborative 

environment and ensure we remain true to our universal Sikh values and our motto 

‘Together as One’.  The meeting will provide updates on Trust projects, and it will give 

us an opportunity to gather your feedback and suggestions, exploring potential areas 

for further collaboration. 
If you would like to book a place, please access the booking by using the Reach More 

Parents App. 

 

Mool Mantar Jaap 
We are pleased to announce the start of our Annual Mool Mantar Jaap! 
This year to celebrate the 555th Parkash Purab (coming into this world) of Sri Guru Nanak 

Dev Ji, we have set the target to achieve 1,000,000 Mool Mantar Jaaps. 
Each class will have its own Jaap Jar and each student must write down the number 

of Mool Mantar’s completed with their name on a slip that they can put into the Jaap 

Jar. 
Pupils have until Wednesday 21st November 2024 to complete this friendly class 

competition with the winning class being known as the “Mool Mantar Champions”  
 

Primary – Late Pickups 
 

All children should be collected as soon as possible after 15:00.  We understand that 

unexpected circumstances may arise, and occasionally late pickups may occur. In 

these cases, children will be supervised by a designated teacher until 15:30. 
If your child has not been collected from school by 15:30, they will be 

taken to Sundown Wraparound Care. This will incur a £5 

charge. 
Our Sundown leaders will contact you to inform you that 

your child is in the club and to gather necessary 

information, such as whether your child needs food or 

other accommodations. 
 

http://www.atamacademy.com/
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Photographs 
Portrait photos for all pupils will be taken on Tuesday 24th September.  
 

 

Parking outside of the Academy 
Please be mindful when parking at the start and end of the day, not to block access 

for local residents. 
 

Open Evening 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Have a restful weekend, 

 

Chris Steed 

Principal 

  


